SAN LORENZO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT



325 Marion Avenue, Ben Lomond, CA 95005 831-336-5194 (Office) 831-336-9531 (Fax) www.slvusd.org **Dr. Laurie Bruton**Superintendent

Board of Trustees
Laura Dolson
Jacqui Rice
Kathleen Ritchie
George Wylie

September 16, 2016

Dear Parents,

For many years parent volunteers have been an important part of the education system in San Lorenzo Valley Unified School District. In SLVUSD, we believe that parents, teachers, and the community all have a part in raising the children. In an effort to keep all students safe, SLVUSD will be implementing two changes to the District Volunteer practices.

The following changes will take effect November 1, 2016:

- 1. Volunteers who transport students for school events, field trips, or athletic competitions will be required to be fingerprinted. Additionally, volunteers who work outside of the classroom with students not under the direct supervision will need to be fingerprinted. This fingerprinting will be paid for by SLVUSD.
- 2. Volunteers who work regularly (ten times or more during the school year) in close proximity to children in the classroom will be required to provide a negative TB screening or test. The SLVUSD School Nurse will be available at designated times to conduct screenings at no cost, or a volunteer may choose to get one from their personal physician at their own cost.

Please accept our gratitude for the many hours you contribute to SLVUSD students as a volunteer. Together we will keep our children safe and provide an outstanding learning opportunity for students.

Sincerely,

Dr. Laurie Bruton Superintendent

aurie But on